
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: DECEMBER 14, 2018 
 
FROM:  CITY CLERK  WARDS: ALL 
 
SUBJECT: CHARTER REVIEW COMMITTEE INTERVIEWS 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Interview candidates for Charter Review Committee to be convened pursuant to Charter Section 
1403. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council interview applicants for Charter Review Committee. 

 
LEGISLATIVE HISTORY/BACKGROUND: 
 
On November 13, 2018, the Mayor’s Nominating and Screening Committee reviewed and 
selected interview applicants for the Charter Review Committee.  Individual members of the City 
Council added two persons for interview. 
 
Additional interviews will be conducted on December 18, 2018, and appointments made at that 
time to six at-large and two Alternate seats of the fifteen-member Committee as directed by the 
City Council at their meeting of August 28, 2018.  The City Council determined the remaining 
seats be filled by direct appointment of one each by Councilmembers and two by the Mayor. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
Costs for recruitment and appointment will be absorbed within the City Clerk’s Budget.  
  
 
Prepared by:  Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
Approved as to form:  Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 


